Peter John Burkimsher <peterburk@gmail.com>

To: JUSTIN_TUEN@WISTRON.COM

Re: Trsnsfer your profile to other business unit

Dear Mr. Tuen,

Thank you very much for replying! I'm glad that you've found someone to meet your needs.

I hope that the PM business unit might have an opportunity suitable for me. Even if they don't though, I'm still happy to receive a personal reply rather than just an automatic "Has been read" notification from 104. I can tell that you genuinely care about the people who are involved in your company, and that is very important!

Best regards (and God bless you too!), Peter Burkimsher http://peterburk.github.com

On 16 Jun 2014, at 05:35, <<u>JUSTIN_TUEN@WISTRON.COM</u>> wrote:

Hi, Peter

Thanks for your interested in this job, unfortunately we had hired a young man last week.

And I also pass your personal resume to PM business unit for their reference, if it's suitable for their demand.

Please don't hesitate, just call me if I lose something

Thanks
Best Regards
Director
JustinTuen

EMC Design Center U0RC00

EXT:1574

Mobile Phone:886-912-103-251 <image001.png> God bless you!!</image001.png>
This email contains confidential or legally privileged information and is for the sole use of its intended recipient.
Any unauthorized review, use, copying or distribution of this email or the content of this email is strictly prohibited.
If you are not the intended recipient, you may reply to the sender and should delete this e-mail immediately.